
Printed on: 14/01/2014 13:33:11

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Selina  Skipwith OBJ2013/7485/P 13/01/2014  21:18:42 My husband and I are writing as concerned local residents to strongly object to the above three 

applications for lawful development certificates. As residents of Hampstead Conservation Area and 

Grade II listed Willow Cottages we have put up with unapproved building works at 15 Gayton Crescent 

for long enough. It is high time that Council took appropriate action, by rejecting the three applications, 

and ordering demolition and re-instatement to return the rear of the property to the state it was in before 

the unapproved works began.

We respectfully request that the applications be referred to the DCC, because of the complexity of the 

issues involved, the significant local interest and the likelihood that the householders will appeal.
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